
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

The Kemper County School District through the Office of Federal Programs, as part of its 

requirements to implement the provisions of the Federal No Child Left Behind Act 

(NCLB) and the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) is seeking the 

lowest and best bid proposal from vendors for 240 IPads, 7 MacBook Computers, 8 

PowerSync Carts, and 240 Headphones. Please note that these vendors must comply with 

ARRA guidelines as they pertain to vendors. 

  

Complete specifications may be obtained from the Kemper County School District 

Central Office at the address noted below, by calling 601-743-5419, or at 

http://kemper.k12.ms.us/ .   

 

Proposals must be received on or before 4:00 p.m. on September 17, 2014.   Proposals 

must be marked “IPad Bid.”  They must be mailed or delivered to:   

   

Kemper County Schools 

IPad Bid (ARRA) 

School Improvement Grant 1003(g) 

159 Main Avenue 

P. O. Box 219 

DeKalb, MS  39328 

 

 

The Kemper County School District reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 

proposals and waive informalities.   

 

All items/services for which this Notice to Bidders is being issued will be purchased with 

funds from the School Improvement Grant (SIG) program authorized by section 1003(g) 

of the Elementary and Secondary Act of 1965 and Title I, Part A—American Recovery 

and Reinvestment Act (ARRA).  The vendor agrees to the contractual terms and 

conditions required by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act.  

                         http://www.mde.k12.ms.us/stimulus/Procurement.html 
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